Dear friends,




Nijmegen (NED), February 6, 2008

During the FIDE Congress in Dresden, there is a possibility to revise the Laws of Chess. The Rules and Tournament Regulations Committee (RTRC) has to prepare the proposals for this revision.

I already received some proposals from several arbiters and chessplayers. I marked these proposals yellow in the attached file. Please comment on these proposals and if you have proposals for other changes, please be so kind to send them to me before April 15, 2008. 

My e-mail address is: geurt.gijssen@net.hcc.nl

A small committee will discuss these proposals and make a draft for further con-sideration by the members of the RTRC and everybody who wants to co-operate with the RTRC. This draft will be sent before May 15, 2008. I expect comments on this draft to be sent to me before July 15, 2008.

The final draft for the Congress should be ready before September 1, 2008.

Summary of the schedule:

1. comments to me before April 15, 2008

2. draft to RTRC and co-operating persons before May 15, 2008

3. comments to me before July 15, 2008.

4. final draft to everybody before September 1, 2008

During the Congress (November 2008 in Dresden) the RTRC will discuss the final draft that will be sent for approval to the General Assembly.

With best regards,

Geurt Gijssen, Chairman RTRC

